
From: Kara Towner [mailto:KaraTowner@coquilletribe.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 11:09 AM 
To: Dale Herring 
Subject: thank you 
 
Thank you for the holiday check. You guys are so kind. 
 
Happy Holidays from my family to yours. 
 
Kara Towner 
Caseworker 
Coquille Indian Tribe 
P.o. Box 3190 
Coos Bay, OR 97420 
541-888-9494 ext. 2205 
Fax 541-888-0673 
1-800-344-0673 
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